
 

EMBASSY OF THE REPUBLIC OF KENYA- STOCKHOLM 

 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HOLIDAYS 

This is to kindly inform our esteemed customers and the public 
that the Embassy of the Republic of Kenya in Stockholm will 
remain closed on the following holidays: 

• 24th December, 2020 (Christmas Eve) 

• 25th December, 2020 (Christmas Day) 

• 26th December, 2020 (Utamaduni Day) 

• 31st December, 2020 (New Year’s Eve) 

• 1st January, 2021 (New Year’s Day) 

• 6th January, 2021 (Epiphany) 

On working days between 21st December, 2020 and 5th 
January, 2021, the Embassy will be open between 0900 hrs 
and 1400 hrs. Physical visits remain on appointment basis, 
requests should be sent to support@kenyaembassy.se  

Normal working hours will resume on 7th January, 2021 at 
0900 hrs. 

 

THANK YOU 

mailto:support@kenyaembassy.se

